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THE BROOKLYN UNION GAS COMPANY
One MetroTech Center
Brooklyn, NY  11201

October 13, 2000

Honorable Janet H. Deixler
Secretary
New York State Public
Service Commission
Executive Office, 14th Floor
Three Empire State Plaza
Albany, New York 12223

Re: Case No. 97-G-1380 - In the Matter of
    Issues Associated with the Future of
    the Natural Gas Industry and the Role
    of Local Gas Distribution Companies  

Dear Secretary Deixler:

The Brooklyn Union Gas Company d/b/a KeySpan Energy Delivery New York and
KeySpan Gas East Corporation d/b/a KeySpan Energy Delivery Long Island (together, the
"KeySpan Energy Delivery Companies" or the "Companies"), hereby file three (3) copies of their
revised Gas Transportation Operating Procedures Manual.  The Manual has been revised to (a)
incorporate changes required by the Commission's August 28, 2000 "Order Revising Pipeline
Capacity Requirements for Marketers" (the "August 28th Order") in the above-captioned
proceeding; (b) include certain revisions suggested by Staff; and (c) reflect recently filed
amendments to the Companies' tariffs.

In further compliance with the August 28th Order which approved the Companies' 2000-
2001 winter capacity program and directed elimination of the winter standby capacity option 
(see pages 1, 4, 8 and 14), the KeySpan Energy Delivery Companies are filing electronically, on
October 13, 2000, amendments to the following tariff leaves, to become effective on November
12, 2000:

I. The Brooklyn Union Gas Company - P.S.C. No. 12-GAS

Eighth Revised Leaf No. 342
Seventh Revised Leaf No. 343
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Fourth Revised Leaf No. 344
Seventh Revised Leaf No. 411.1
Second Revised Leaf No. 411.2

II. KeySpan Gas East Corporation d/b/a Brooklyn Union of Long
Island - P.S.C. No. 1-GAS

Third Revised Leaf No. 140
Sixth Revised Leaf No. 161.1

Copies of the Manual are being served on all eligible Marketers in the KeySpan Energy
Delivery Companies' service territories.

Kindly acknowledge receipt of the enclosed Manuals by date-stamping the enclosed copy
of this letter and returning it in the postage-paid envelope provided for your convenience.

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact Mike Bauer at (516) 545-
3855 or the undersigned at (718) 403-3013.

Sincerely,

Jeffrey L. Futter
Senior Counsel
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Enclosures

cc: Michael Wayand (Staff), 3 copies
All Eligible Marketers
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